From: Ruth Kappler <rkappler@mcn.org>

To: <cherryj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 3/2/2020 1:10 PM
Subject: Solar Panels, Mendocino

Please find a comment from Louise Boedeker regarding the installation of solar panels
in Mendocino. Thank you. Ruth Kappler

> Begin forwarded message:

>

> From: Louise Boedeker <libra@mcn.org>

> Subject: Re:

> Date: March 2, 2020 at 9:31:27 AM PST

> To: Ruth Holm <rkappler@mcn.org>

>

> Dear Ruth'

> | will not be attending the meeting tonight. It is very important to me that the HRB
consider the impact on neighbors in the immediate area when considering the
installation of solar panels. | would greatly appreciate you making my wishes known.
> Warm regards,

> Louise

>

> On Mon, Mar 2, 2020 at 7:39 AM Louise Boedeker <libra@mcn.org
<mailto:libra@mcn.org>> wrote:

> Dear Ruth, Thank you... I'll see how my energy level is ... Louise

>

> On Mon, Mar 2, 2020 at 7:26 AM Ruth Holm <rkappler@mcn.org
<mailto:rkappler@mcn.org>> wrote:

> The meeting is tonight at 7:00. Maybe you can still make it. If | don’t see you there |
will let you know what happened.

>

> Love

> Ruth

>

> Sent from my iPhone
>
>>0n Mar 2, 2020, at 7:21 AM, Louise Boedeker <libra@mcn.org

<mailto:libra@mcn.org>> wrote:
> >

> >
> > Dear Ruth, | was unable to get to the meeting and would appreciate knowing

happened. Thank you, Louise
>



